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Greetings, February 2013

It's been a short month, but as usual, lots of things happening here. The new well has been
mostly hooked up. There’s still a little bit of plumbing left to do, to send water off into various
other directions. But as of now, we finally have clean drinking water and lots of it. The old well
will be used to provide water to the garden.

We had a board meeting this month. We’ve started sending out local newsletters about The
Fold and are planning on having an “open house” sometime in May. We need to let all the local
people know who we are and what we’re doing. The newsletter will also give us an outlet to let
people know what “things” we may need, that they may have laying around.

Our bus was broken into twice this month, only 4 days apart. The windows don’t lock easily and
someone (most probably street children) had discovered they could slide the windows open and
get inside. | don’t usually leave things in the bus, so the first time they took nothing. The second
time they took the remote for the air-conditioning to the bus. We still have to figure out how to
get that replaced. We did discover we can get the windows to lock if we slam them, but that’s
going to have to be fixed. The windows won't last too long doing that.

Our new family of 3 children have arrived and are settling in nicely. The mother of the three
boys died in December. Their other family member already had too many children, so they
asked us to take care of the boys. We have Junior (10 months), Ronald (4) and Shimane (6).
This is the first time we have received children that didn’t look malnourished. Junior is well
rounded and the other two have healthy weights.

Little Lucky was taken to the eye doctor. | have to take him back in two weeks to have his eyes
checked again. At that point, they’ll order glasses. Any suggestions on how to keep glasses on
a 3 year old will be welcomed. We can’t even get him to keep his shoes on.

Prayer requests: Short and long term volunteers. Adam and Jennifer Hayes; their fundraising
and quick return.

Praises: Ability to help the new children in need. A new water well. Adam and Jennifer Hayes,
our future helpers. Local interests in The Fold continue to increase.

God bless,
Paul and Micky Prince

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa



